
McCully

50%
of the McCully

population is youth
and seniors.

36%
of McCully workers
commute by foot, 

bike, or bus.

75% 
of McCully households

have 0 or 1 car
available.

MCCULLY RESIDENTS ARE ALREADY
WALKING AND BIKING IN THE
NEIGHBORHOOD.

Did You Know?

The City and County of Honolulu is piloting Shared Streets on Waiola Street, Hau'oli Street,
and Pumehana Street to support safe and comfortable walking and biking. The project aims to
create connections to key destinations in and around the McCully neighborhood. 

A Pilot Project

Connect With Us

The temporary pilot project on Waiola and
Hau'oli Streets will last for approximately 
60 days starting May 1, 2021, and Pumehana
Street for 14 days starting June 16, 2021.
The project will end on June 30, 2021. Parking
will not be affected. Permanent pedestrian
and bicycle improvements will depend on
community feedback. Please share your
experience with McCully Shared Streets! 

Shared Streets open the roadway to all by
slowing driving speeds and discouraging 
cut-through traffic using cones and signs.
When using Shared Streets, expect people
using the entire roadway to walk or bike.
Motorists should drive at walking speed
when people are on the street. Share the
road, and travel with aloha for all road users.

SHARED STREETS

Please share your experience with McCully Shared Streets. Take the survey!
Website & Public Survey

www.honolulu.gov/completestreets/university

Facebook: facebook.com/hnlcompletestreets
Instagram: @hnl.completestreets
Email: completestreets@honolulu.gov


